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NOIDA INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY

Ref: NIU/OCOE/2020/006 Date: 23/06/2020

STUDENT NOTICE
All students are hereby informed and notified the following , as decided in the
meeting of all the Directors , that:-

1. The online examination scheduled from 25th June 2020 will be conducted for
final semester students as per the schedule declared.

2. In case any final year student feels that he / she cannot appear in online
examination due to any reason like internet issues / non availability of
Laptop or mobile phone they can opt out of the online examination. Such
students are required to write to the Director / HoD in this regard and
Department will compile the list of such students and forward it to the CoE.
These students are advised not to use login Id and attempt online exam, if
used will be considered as attempted the examination.

3. Such final year students who opt out of Online examination willingly will be
given an opportunity to appear in pen and paper examination scheduled in
the university campus (without any extra charge ) whenever the Govt of
India / UP Govt / Local administration allows viewing the COVID 19
situation. Any other student who wish to appear in those pen and paper
examination scheduled will be charged as per special examination back
paper fee.

4. As per proposal from all the Directors and subsequent approval from the
Vice Chancellor the MOOC / NPTEL / Generic Elective subjects are
dropped from the subject list for this semester for all the years (Final and
Other Years) due to unavoidable circumstances.

Prof. (Dr.) Alok Kumar
Controller of Examinations
Copy to: Hon’ble Vice Chancellor for Kind Information

Registrar for Kind Information
All Directors with request to inform all the students
All HOD’s with request to inform all the students


